
Attachment 1:  Nutrition Frontiers Newsletter Email message

Dear Colleague,

We are asking for your help by providing feedback about the Nutrition Frontiers, a quarterly e-

newsletter from the Nutritional Science Research Group, Division of Cancer Prevention, NCI. This survey 

is a critical part of our effort to identify areas that are relevant to you and to pinpoint areas where we 

need to improve.

We have kept the survey short; answering these questions should take no more than 5 minutes.

While this survey will serve as a snapshot in time of the Nutrition Frontiers e-newsletter, we welcome 

your feedback on an ongoing basis. Send suggestions at any time to trujille@mail.nih.gov.

There are no risks to taking this survey but at the same time there may be no benefits to you. NCI is truly

grateful for your feedback about this e-newsletter. By clicking on the following link, you consent to begin

the survey: Start Survey

Thank you for your time!

Sincerely,

Your friends at the Nutritional Science Research Group

Division of Cancer Prevention

National Cancer Institute

National Institute of Health

You are receiving this email because you are subscribed to the Nutrition Frontiers listserv. If you do not 

wish to receive future emails from the Nutritional Science Research Group, click: unsubscribe. 
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